
Dear Pharmacist Intern, 

 

2020 PHARMACIST CPD DEADLINE SUBMISSION REMINDER  
 
Please note that the 2020 CPD submission deadline for pharmacists is 30 April 2021. You are kindly 
requested to submit your CPDs on or before 30 April to avoid your status being changed to a non-
practicing pharmacist.  
 
If you need information on how to submit your CPDs please logon to www.sapc.za.org/cpdblog   
 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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